
SUNDAY (do not change anything here, we’ll put a correct header each week) 
 

 

 
 
Monday, May 28 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – All Souls, Intentions of Alisa Frost          
               
Tuesday, May 29 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Intentions of Peter & Tracy Valeriote &        
                  Living & Deceased Members of the Valeriote  
                  Family 
 
Wednesday, May 30  – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Intentions of Sharon Scott, Intentions of  
                  Joseph & Luke Peloso 
 
Thursday, May 31 – Feast: The Visitation of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary 
7:00p.m. – Peter Powers, John Goetz, Intentions of   
                  Thanksgiving 
  
Friday, April 1 – Feast: St. Justin 
7:30a.m. – Living & Deceased Members of the Maingot  
                  Family, Vera Lynch 
 
Saturday, April 2 – Ferial 
5:15p.m. – Francesca Ascrizzi, Luigia Direto,  
                  Anna DiGravio, Ronald Sutherland,  
                  Rebecca Joy Saunders 
                   
Sunday, April 3 – The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body 
and Blood of Christ 
9:00a.m. & 11:00a.m. 

 
Stewardship of Treasure: 

Thank you for your gift of $9,028.80 in support of your 
parish community in gratitude for God’s blessings. 

 
 

BANNS OF ORDINATION: 
Mr. Albert Quinto Tami has been called to be ordained 
as a Permanent Deacon in the Diocese of Hamilton. If 
anyone knows of any reason why this ordination should 
not take place, please notify Monsignor Noon. 
 
 
+We offer our prayers and sympathy to the families of 
Derek Cooper & Eileen Moreton who were called to the 
glory of Resurrected Life.  
 

 

 
 
PARISH NEWS 
GOLF TOURNAMENT 
It is time to clean those clubs and brush up your golf swings – the 
Parish Golf Tournament will be held Sunday, June 3rd at 1:00p.m. 
at the Victoria Park Valley Golf Course. We will be selling tickets for 
this event after the weekend Masses. Tickets are $95 for golf with 
cart, dinner and prizes or $36 for dinner only. You may make up 
your own foursome or we can place you in one if you are single or 
a group of less than four. Join us for what is always a fun time with 
some of our most illustrious parish golfers such as Father Mulhall – 
and remember the sun always shines on a golf course. 
 
 
 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: DO NOT BE 
TROUBLED 
 
 It’s one thing to try to go through your 
life with patience and humility. It’s one thing 
to try your best to follow the Ten 
Commandments and to be as kind to people as 
you can. But if you do, you risk missing out 
on everything Jesus has promised you. You 
risk missing out on the divine hope He wants 
to give you, both the hope of heaven and the 
hope of the Spirit. Imagine how much more 
peaceful and confident you can be if you keep 
Jesus’ promise of heaven in the forefront of 
your mind. Imagine how much more 
fulfilling life can be if you ask the Holy Spirit 
to fill you and guide you. 
 At the Last Supper, Jesus said, “Do not 
let your hearts be troubled” (Jn 14:1). On the 
road to Emmaus, He told the disciples about 
the wonderful plan God had for them. Just 
before His Ascension He said, “I am with you 
always until the end of the age” (Mt. 28:20). 
Let promises like these fill you with hope. Let 
Jesus tell you that you already belong to 
heaven and that His Holy Spirit already lives 
in your heart. Tell yourself, “I am destined for 
glory and by the power of the Spirit, I have all 
the grace I need to get there.”  
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BABY BOTTLE DRIVE 
The annual Baby Bottle Drive in support of the Right to Life begins 
Mother’s Day and ends on Father’s Day. Fill your bottle with 
cheques, bills and change and support the life-changing programs 
at Michael House Pregnancy Care Centre. 
 
HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 
Donations may be left in the parish hall and will be sold June 2nd at 
the Re-Store from 8a.m. to 12noon with proceeds going to Habitat 
for Humanity. Indoor & outdoor furniture; home improvement items; 
home and garden décor; artwork and more! We cannot accept 
books or clothing. For more information contact Denis DePratto at 
519-822-9194 or email: micmar23@rogers.com . 
 
WE ARE ON THE MOVE 
This week will be very busy around the parish office and house as 
we prepare to move so that renovations may begin June 4th. The 
parish offices will be re-located to the trailers behind the museum 
on the north parking lot. The priests will move to a home on 
Edinburgh Road. In order to facilitate this move, the parish office will 
close on Tuesday, May 29th at 12Noon and re-open Monday, June 
4th at 9a.m. Please do not come to the Rectory during this time. All 
phone calls will be handled by our Answering Service. We ask your 
patience and understanding. 
 

 
OTHER NEWS 
VOCATION VIEW: 
God the Father, Creator; God the Son, Redeemer; God the Holy 
Spirit, Sanctifier. When we go out to “make disciples of all 
nations” we have a lot to tell! God is present everywhere. Would 
you be willing the truth of God’s love and presence in your life 
as a priest, religious or deacon? If so contact Father Michael 
King, Vocation Director, Diocese of Hamilton at 1-905-528-7988 
ext. 2246 or email vocations@hamiltondiocese.com . 
 
COMMUNITY NEWS: 
- CYO Camp Brebeuf is now accepting on-line registrations for this 
summer’s programs. A Leadership Camp will be held July 1st to July 
6th, followed by six weeks of camping experiences. Call 519-856-
4671. Brochures are available on the Information Desk. 
- Knox Presbyterian Church Quebec Street 5 free recitals 
celebrating the human voice on Wednesdays in May from 12:15p.m. 
to 12:45p.m. 
- on Tuesday, May 29th at the Evergreen Centre Room 3 at 10a.m. 
there will be a presentation on “Health and Nutrition” 
- Pilgrimage to New England and the Maritimes with Father Roger 
Yaworski SJ including a 7 day cruise on Holland America’s 
Rotterdam from Boston to Montreal Sept. 5th to 18th. Approx. cost 
$2300 to $4200 per person.   
- Loyola House presents “The Taste of Diversity” – three dinners 
from around the world. The next one is June 12th beginning with 
Mass at 5p.m. $60 each dinner. Call 519-824-1250 ext. 241. 
- Sunday, June 3rd at 1:30p.m. Veterans Decoration Day at 
Marymount Cemetery. 
 
LOYOLA HOUSE RETREATS 
- 8 Day Directed Retreat May 25th – June 2nd; June 20th-28th; July 
19th-27th; August 1st-9th; 11th-19th; 21st – 29th 
- Soil & Soul Spring Retreat May 25th to June 2nd 
- Baptism by the Spirit Retreat June 20th – 28th 
- Land Blessing June 3rd at 10a.m. 
 
 

SUNDAY SMILE! 
At the start of every Mass after the Entrance 
Hymn the pastor makes the sign of the cross and 
greets the people who respond “and also with 
you”. One Sunday there was something wrong 
with the sound system and the pastor said “there 
seems to be something wrong with the mic” and 
the congregation responded automatically with 
“and also with you”. 
 
 
SHRINES OF QUEBEC 
Join us August 6th-11th for the 44th annual Pilgrimage to the Shrines 
of Quebec. Information may be found on one of the bulletin boards. 
 
DAYS OF REFLECTION FOR LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
All ministers of the Word and Holy Communion are invited to a day 
of reflection on Saturday, June 9th at St. Ann’s Parish Ancaster with 
Father Ian Duffy. For Ministers of Holy Communion it runs from 
9:30a.m. to 11:30a.m. and for Ministers of the Word from 1-3p.m. 
To register contact Anthony De Feo at 1-905-528-7988 ext. 2232. 
 
ORDINATION OF PERMANENT DEACONS 
On Saturday, June 2nd at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King 
at 11a.m. Bishop Crosby will ordain the following men as Permanent 
Deacons: John Andrade, Leonard Gallant, Bert Tami and Mark 
Shaw. All are welcome. 
 
MARIAN PILGRIMAGE DAYS 
In honour of Our Lady of Fatima, Marian Pilgrimage Days will be 
held at St. Thomas Parish Waterdown. The first one is Saturday, 
June 9th with breakfast for men and boys at 8a.m. Mass will be 
celebrated at 10a.m. followed by a Rosary Procession, Stations of 
the Cross, Benediction, Confessions and lunch (bring your own). 
The day concludes at 2p.m. 
 
CHRISTIAN FAMILY HOLIDAY – CAMP KUMUNTOME 
Are you looking for a fun affordable summer vacation with your 
family? Camp Kumuntome provides a week of fun and renewal 
with 5 other Catholic families. They are located south of Owen 
Sound on a beautiful acreage with an outdoor chapel, sleeping 
cabins for each family, a quiet lake and all the amenities of 
home. For more information contact 
http://www.campkumuntome.ca/registration. 
 
SACRED HEART WALKING PILGRIMAGE 
On the Solemnity of the Most Sacred Heart a walking pilgrimage for 
adults (18 and over) from Sacred Heart Church Rockwood to 
Sacred Heart Church Guelph will begin Friday, June 8th at 3p.m. 
Confessions and adoration available beforehand and will end with 
Mass at 7p.m. For families who cannot make the entire walk of 12km 
you can start at the outskirts of Guelph at 919 York Road. For more 
details contact sacredheartrockwood.ca/pilgrimage. Please pre-
register by June 1st at 519-856-4711. 
 
GUELPH RIGHT TO LIFE WALKATHON 
Join Guelph & Area Right To Life Saturday, June 2nd for the 
annual Walk For Life Walkathon starting from Sacred Heart 
Parish at 10a.m. To register contact: guelphforlife.com.  
 


